
 
 

 

     

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment  Friday 15​th​ January 

Dear Parents, 
 
Well what a crazy couple of weeks these past two have been! 
 
Firstly, I want to send out a very warm thank you to all of you who have once again                                     
taken up the responsibility of online learning and homeschooling your children. All of                         
us at Atlantic are incredibly grateful for the amazing support you have been offering                           
your children, and we appreciate not only what a big job this is but the time that is                                   
involved. I know your child’s class teacher will have been in touch but if there is                               
anything at all we can help with in any way, please do not hesitate to contact us. The                                   
school website is the best source of contact and can be accessed ​here​. 
 
Since the beginning of last week we have had some wonderful work submitted                         
through our Google Classrooms, See Saw and Tapestry platforms. Do keep an eye                         
on our social media feeds for information about work that is being completed across                           
the school, it’s truly inspiring and we are very proud of everything that our children                             
have achieved.   
 
This week we have seen a number of Google Hangouts. It was lovely to join some of                                 
these during tutor time sessions this week, and witness the huge pleasure our                         
children got from meeting up socially. If your child has yet to access Google                           
Hangout, please do sign up ​here​. The Google Hangouts are brilliant fun and support                           
children’s mental health as well as giving them a sense of belonging to our                           
community. 
 

 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone, staff safe and continue to take care of our                           
wonderful community. 
 

Miss Heppell 

Heroes of the Week 
 

To enjoy our virtual 
Heroes assembly,​ please 

click here 
 

Congratulations to all 
our heroes this week 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSex5Kg_oZQpp-ma5mUrR0QhopPOV66n05KUARafA0h5-pHneQ/viewform
https://youtu.be/ZK9EiiX1TRY
https://youtu.be/ZK9EiiX1TRY


 


